Budget & Finance Committee Report
October 6, 2020

Attached is the current budget for 2020-2021. As you can see there
hasn’t been much activity so far this year. There are no proposals of
changes as we do that at the Winter Council.

We haven’t received the accountants report for the 2019-2020 year. We
have nothing else to report at this time.

Respectfully submitted
PDG Brien Patton
Budget & finance Chairperson




